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Our lead story: 'We need to have compassion'

"We just have this belief in our society that somehow everybody should be able to take
care of themselves," says Executive Director Diana Cyganovich in our latest
#EACHSTORY. "And it's not true. We need to have compassion for people who don't have
the ability to take care of themselves." Videographer Nehemiah Stark captures a lot about
us in just 2 minutes, including what brought residents Barry Alex and Mariann Rush here
and why permanent housing and support matter to them. Click to watch. Visit the Videos
page of the News & Media section of our website for more.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKg3lr-UK8rPnV_wX_WJ2UC6NkGBmCtk6sQDWWbFdHtKi25EalC0vv1129ukXGI5UNeNEI4BEA5tVuYu-fCCxXrsQvNbGVlmFmEzxihGiN0zA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKHRX8rpWguirEf_gbCir0wWsd4jttARZi1v43jeKjh2i3MZT6KFchZRxnM9Q0iL43HWks3wuWys1Qx8Jnzik_Vj7px6KcL5cy6S-YTv0bb7E=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMK3AvY_KT_FVppIi892-ME-BGchZjXNuA1uTXnXTXYQiWQ8C8srHRjkgnzeIExjbwlXsIDS2VXyq6e8oV0ze9FokDFLxE4q-61ge3Xj0keEWjzxb_dvZyVfvd3Kfb3XtuX&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKlNbeUA6ZA6ZD9_mByEasPz0dOS3Nggt_MA4_WEVYWF0ZPQ5YuYUAerCpSJZGPk1dOvefeVTH38sJQy2tpxbhwevFn5IVWTCy073mWYi7GiIY-TmBTqhA_kcypNxfbR93&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKzNWfhXZPR6mlDD5t5q0Mezb5gXAH1-5FWdnRjnFZ1tNxc3_GzosG7wBayzDUKlV0EbOag2ziXqw0eCP5myFlqdfRrWZj8XWBmlvs_VN-dk2yRyxIiAteOPugLH8CeBF0_jzuY1Bw8_U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKP8h78dGEpJ-JYFIGlsn3QKOOpA99_Y25YJYqTjIlxfEfd10B2uFr8N-xH2nvg_O7LC3d21jKLUmnl9zEZ-dpm1oZjPuxuis87I2AlKTistSDkCew1Ga31Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMK773biA1PNa1W7tpwNz7k8gSjI1UHx-IM_5TNOwY0HkMGpfV-xVSKCSDpm1nPT_s4hjkBKdk6dIxjCJOtKUEfEvkeg7FMn6RQDd91u16JtUP02oSs52TLnQMhEV-LXvMos7GMbgKLnPw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKGw2FyS4CIQzwr10Wa_evTDMikmChE9B-FW3fgj3Lh65YyIaEh3XXpDtOe-AYpmOWfjIf2YOTwD8dKXvayPVTMdnB_ZR93JEiPq_WfnsUJs14kMk_hm5HdIsFPmEWqaj7&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1Mmlek0z2aW0JH2zARy3ZWgrtOc0meU_uA5qYSvWHBXruOl6yhIUWcOR29EhLARa3JVqUUv3jnNQ8w2oc2g0UOJmy8EM32ddFWSNQJuDJn6aalbBiIptqpuy9KCs42nwEQ2EmQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlegZrObmvm6cdqID5PSEOgeQohuaEoXMyXheHxzNWDXXb98mFyw1TKc2GsdQlLp7zDJ1BGLfyplkot6YaQ8OIF2tWHEXYAUUkm8cMwtNk64gDmeahO1pV-QZLrSzw6pH8nQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1Mmlek0z2aW0JH2zz-tQthogStpUOpjg7VtvDpDol9NxR5EtQYJj3gbrWBDFP73Upxyz4VnTeyVTw5Njik_je92Z4BilGRsUlPMsJyWo4so7G7ok0zaKYd9JGonrTQDoowED93LydwbMk6Js&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmletVqPq3ApgPcwgR1YVrIXbvGAJ8vW51SfgUTH3sBxheIoDFayuCd51wxzOHdlNM19ZGuTZ8k2hM9Ufa4_rsKRAGYBbTnL8k4Lbx8ZleWmGKg5FSJVd94FyPwJsECOv-SYAJV4bQp3EE2&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1121620304867&p=oi
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlehKxpR7rvRdn7TXquhUlmkPmWQNhsvMtmhIBDVFBrwWQRPBKhxR9KuBZYdjDtXr0k5iDMCYoL0DXSfFy8Ia86hMzEMo88udQLAIAtlUAuuOiaPYe59OvTLezuC8tiW8Ccvh3zChZDtmA&c=&ch=


 
Residents Mary and Rosa share laughs in the activity room. Video by Nehemiah Stark

Help guys like Timmy on #GivingTuesday 
Like many Cogswell Hall residents, Timmy faced a lonely fight through cognitive issues,
health problems and hard times before he found stable housing and help right here. You're
invited to help guys and gals like Timmy with a Giving Tuesday donation on Nov. 29. Click
on the picture below to see our holiday appeal card. Your online gift will support the work
that makes Cogswell Hall a place to call home. Kick off the holiday season by giving back
on Giving Tuesday, the charitable world's answer to Black Friday and Cyber Monday.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1Mmlek0z2aW0JH2zARy3ZWgrtOc0meU_uA5qYSvWHBXruOl6yhIUWcOR29EhLARa3JVqUUv3jnNQ8w2oc2g0UOJmy8EM32ddFWSNQJuDJn6aalbBiIptqpuy9KCs42nwEQ2EmQ==&c=&ch=


  Timmy's already gearing up for the holidays at the Hall. Photo by Katie Ramunni

National Hunger and Homelessness Awareness Week 
As we reflect on all we are grateful for, National Hunger and Homelessness Awareness
Week calls us right now to remember problems that affect millions of people in the United
States and worldwide. Check out these stats from hhweek.org. Then find out how you can help
end hunger and homelessness: click the "Join the Movement" icon below.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1Mmlek0z2aW0JH2zVhR_Gv62oIZJnzq7sIRNWb6XTOupigCvp43P8N6F0Fnpaeh3KTGKaW_3oojV54Ihz20a85BmNYkiiSUm983fM5inl2nIWY5z&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1Mmlek0z2aW0JH2zVhR_Gv62oIZJnzq7sIRNWb6XTOupigCvp43P8N6F0Fnpaeh3KTGKaW_3oojV54Ihz20a85BmNYkiiSUm983fM5inl2nIWY5z&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlehCoSEGR57UTaFy5MHboWlJ_Albkt7Rfm9D5J52LpJLVVDCajyjS6S_-4BDoKRll8Oqgy5sNVBCdX39VSDHsHfJJJtJPaqYWYGAwXW3w67WppvXzsmkPxP4VP2cy4frtqNzyg-6h_8ezB-rUexO_59bPsgilrIrUGg==&c=&ch=


If I could have one chance
by Tyrica Duff
If I could have one chance
If I could see what others see
If I could have one chance
If I could dream like others dream
Maybe the impossible will happen
Maybe I could make that happen
If I could have one chance
If I could be a woman of my own
If I could have one chance

A place to call home
by Tyrica Duff
Each day is a gift.
Make a wish... It may come true.
Hello... It's nice to meet you!
Oh the pleasure's all mine.
One day I will find.
The treasure which is mine.
One day I will find.
Another Chance.
To make a glance.

Writing for peace 
If you've been to Cogswell Hall recently, you will recognize this photo of our hallway that
leads to the community room and historic parlor. It is adorned by the handmade work of
several residents in our Creative Expressions program and a special poem written by
Cogswell Hall resident Tyrica Duff. For Tyrica, creative writing provides peace and hope as
she adjusts to her new home. Her poems have touched our hearts and we are proud to
share them with all of you this holiday season. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1Mmlek0z2aW0JH2z9XNdRmLugd0v_CJOz0-SCyae-20qXfjcixqczXHhswSgKeTraHiuRxmaZnMK_3XPyDTy4vzBjYYBwxtecv_zao407zUzSEd_j9_FkYOZUqEKY308fo_aISPqaqlpUi8YGIG4627I4Ao=&c=&ch=


If I could make my vision known
If you could see what I can see
Then you would believe what I believe
Anything is possible
Always follow your dreams  

To see a friend in me.
A friend indeed!
I come in peace.
Laugh out loud.
What is it now?
A place to call home.
Open the door.
It's me!

Harvest fun with new friends! Photos
by Katie Ramunni

Harvest at the Hall 

Our Harvest at the Hall event drew a number of neighboring families and children to the
Cogswell Hall lawn on Saturday, Oct. 29, in celebration of the season and of Dana Depew's
art installation, "Makeshift Sanctuary." The event, on an unseasonably warm day, featured
pumpkin carving, decorating and free apple cider. The installation itself received prominent
coverage, with photos, in Freshwater Cleveland. 

Taking part in democracy 



2016 Major Corporate Donor

Lynette handing out ballots in Lakewood on Nov. 8. Photo by Katie Ramunni 

Cogswell Hall's female founders weren't allowed to vote when they built our current building
in 1914, let alone when they started our work in 1878. But our residents can vote now,
women as well as men! Cogswell resident and Board member Lynette Collier served as a
poll worker on Nov. 8 at Harding Middle School in Lakewood. This was her first time working
at the polls and after a glowing evaluation from her supervisor, surely won't be her last! 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlehKxpR7rvRdnKAuN1j9evSTYpJCTmiKLRy_v01tPIQGvfLHDOtuAUJgABLC8xCXPSm9Jk3YtvvhV1T0nmUYxCKtA7r9fEwswG_NCea7s14E_i-9-x-PE8vdzJU_bvkEZPQ9z8NHi9CS7FUC_Dzfro3RXrJupPNrPLHc52lHqhe0B&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlehKxpR7rvRdnkaLW6GDUx9fbXFZV-0kZOZviofkv-_f74LbAZKYuB9emi2UF6LjVWYdj4JsIudkodDpC8oqV5uJmEhcJjJjCGP4thyUDB-MojP0QluHinyfNnit8ZRvSH-JOrniCDhX4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKgOw71ymFMHwXT5wjnE89jf92PhJwSKJFKne8IDu7Q9oIrsvWDe8dcFfGT9u6rLXfscV_-WRpQr34QwA2tf3rPEze_g09wm9T&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Wb2_c3U-ysvSOo5bBLHJvrprP3bzVnMuL_9oZL_pIEoNgMMN1MmlesCX702jsiMKs4UY253-ZYYr_I7vsFPkli6VZz8i4IyFGpCSkeRNNsulV_FWehR-eOK3nhmIx4OjNuEGwpbnLvtGfs_IJ-VWXEUV-wFCvlGC9-sn5dFCrTE=&c=&ch=

